
 

 

Notice: Hold to Authorized Advisory 
 

December  14 , 2016 
 
 
As you are all aware, on December 8, 2016 FEI issued a supply restriction notice effective for December 
12 until further notice. This restriction applies to customers in the Lower Mainland (inclusive of 
Vancouver Island customers pooled in Lower Mainland Groups) and customers in the Interior. 
 
Under supply restriction circumstances, marketers managing both daily and monthly balanced groups at 
these locations must bring on sufficient supply each and every day in order to meet demand. If demand 
on a day is above the authorized quantity, unauthorized overrun charges will apply. The first 5% of gas 
taken over the authorized quantity will be charged to the Shipper or Group at the Sumas Daily Price. Gas 
taken in excess of the 5% of the authorized quantity will be charged the greater of CAD $20.00 per 
gigajoule or the Sumas Daily Price times 1.5. 
 
Reminder – use your SCP Peaking gas and EKE Entitlement for additional supply. If you need a reminder 
of your allocated amounts or how these work, please contact us via email or the Hotline. 
 
Also please remember that if UOR charges are incurred, keep in mind that during the month these 
charges are based on metered non-billable data or in some cases, estimated data. When the 
measurement data is finalized at month end, UOR charges will be recalculated at that time. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
Thanks, 
 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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